
Welch, Emily


From: Welch, Emily


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:29 AM


To: dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


Subject: CNN - Jake Tapper request


Hi Dennis,


I wanted to see if Dr. Richard Knabb might be available to join Jake Tapper in the 4p ET hour on CNN today


regarding the latest news that Commerce Chief Wilbur Ross threatened to fire senior NOAA employees after their


Birmingham office contradicted President Trump’s claim that Dorian might hit Alabama.


We’re hoping to lead with this story today and wanted to see if Dr. Knabb is in a position, or interested, in weighing


in.


Thank you!


Emily Welch


Editorial Producer


CNN |  The Lead w/ Jake Tapper


C: 646.398.4198



	CNN - Jake Tapper request

